
 
 

July 24, 2013 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 

K-Tube’s products are manufactured from stainless steel alloys and none 
of the plasticizers DEHP, BPA, or Phthalates are used on or contained in them.  
We use non latex gloves in our processes and non latex rubber bands in the 
packaging of our products.  

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Rocky Giddens 

 
Environmental and Safety Coordinator 
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